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To:  CHFA Lenders   
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Subject: Uniform Residential Loan Application 

 

 

 
The Connecticut Housing Finance Authority will begin accepting the newly redesigned Uniform 

Residential Loan Application (URLA) with loans submitted for processing on January 1, 2021. 

 

 

CHFA approved lenders will have the option of submitting files with either the new URLA format 

or the existing URLA format through February 28, 2021.  

 

 

All loans submitted on and after March 1, 2021 must be submitted using the redesigned URLA; 

the option to submit files with the old format will be discontinued.  
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